
How to Find the

Best Invention

Help
When looking for invention help, there are several options available. There are InventHelp
services, patent referral services, and the United Inventors Association. These options can
provide you with the guidance you need to make the most of the invention-making process. In
addition to these resources, there are many other methods of have an idea for an invention help
you can use.

InventHelp
If you have a great idea but aren't sure how to sell it, InventHelp can help you. This company
works with inventors every step of the way to bring their product to life. They can also find
investors and partners to help them make their dream a reality. InventHelp is a proven leader in
the industry and has a track record of success.

InventHelp has a database of more than 9000 companies. While they don't give opinions on your
invention, they can help you present it to the right people and get it marketed. By providing
professional advice, InventHelp helps you protect your idea.

United Inventors Association
United Inventors Association offers several options for invention ideas help. They are a nonprofit
organization with free and paid memberships. The difference between the free and paid
memberships is access to the article library. If you're interested in receiving information and
resources to help you with your invention, you may be interested in becoming a Gold Seal
member.

Warren Tuttle, the president of United Inventors Association, has been working with independent
inventors for more than 30 years. He has also overseen Open Innovation programs at two major
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consumer product companies. He knows what it takes to get an idea to market, and he's here to
help you achieve success.

Patent referral services
InventHelp patent referral services help entrepreneurs get the license for their inventions. These
services help inventors find the right patent attorney and explain the process of patenting their
invention. The patent attorney will also help the inventor identify any prior art that is relevant to
their invention. In the end, patenting your new invention ideas ensures that your work will be
protected by law.

InventHelp works with inventors to package and submit their product ideas to companies. They
also provide patent referral services and have helped secure over 9,000 patents. InventHelp also
hosts the INPEX trade show in Pittsburgh every summer, which is the largest invention trade
show in the country. It gives inventors a great opportunity to network and meet other inventors.

Signs of a scam
Beware of the promises of invention marketing companies who claim they will pitch your idea to a
third-party company, but don't deliver on those promises. Instead, they ask you to pay them for
additional "pitches" and other services that won't deliver results. In addition, they won't give you
written documentation or disclose their success rates. They usually rely on royalties from
successful clients and don't provide a guarantee for their services.
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